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PROVINCIAL SPATIAL PLANNING AND INFORMATION OFFICE – EASTERN CAPE, 

2ND FLOOR, BLOCK H, OCEAN TERRACE, MOORE STREET, QUIGNEY, EAST LONDON, TEL: 043 – 722  0536, FAX: 043: 722 0551. 

Enquiries: Sindile XJ Bidla, sxjbidla@dla.gov.za
Invitation to a workshop on SDI Act Regulations

On February 4, 2004, the Office of the President dispatched a notice stating that the Spatial Data Infrastructure (SDI) Act has been assented as Act 54 of 2003. Following the above, the regulation calling for nominations was gazetted on 25 August 2006 for public comments. The regulation was approved in the absence of comments from the public. Various sections of the Act require regulations in order to implement its provisions.

The aim of the SDI Act Regulations workshop is to receive inputs from the Geographic Information community; GIS practitioners, Academics, GIS private and organs of state. The inputs will serve as a discussion document for the Committee for Spatial Information Sub-Committee policy. 

The NSIF looks forward to your active participation and involvement in drafting SDI Regulations, not only to improve access to spatial information. But to also ensure availability of relevant spatial information for socio-economic development for our nation.

A conference booking for 100 people has been made and the first 100 people who respond will therefore be able to attend.  The deadline for responding and confirmation is 11th August 2008 via email (sxjbidla@dla.gov.za) or fax (012) 321 6854.

Date: 21 August 2008

Venue: Regent Hotel - East London

final draft of the agenda will be forwarded at a later stage. Please pass this invitation on to others who may be interested in attending the workshop and are not on our mailing list.

See you all at the workshops.
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